MEMO

TO: Mayor Justin Nickels and Common Council

FROM:  Special Events Committee

DATE: June 10, 2015
RE: Special Events Approvals for June 2, 2015 and June 9, 2015

We have had our first two Special Events Committee (SEC) meetings. Attached please find two
reports. The first report shows events that have been approved by the SEC. The second report
shows events that are approved by the SEC that require additional approvals from the Council.

At the end of the fiscal year you will be provided a final report showing all of the events,
estimated City costs for each event, actual City costs for each event and what was charged to

event holders.

If you would like further information on the committee approvals please contact any member of
the SEC.

Respectfully Submitted,

Special Event Committee:
Chief Tony Dick

Chief Todd Blaser
Kathleen McDaniel

Dan Koski

Steve Corbeille

Karen Dorow
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